
"When we give
cheerfully and accept
gratefully, everyone is

blessed."
M A Y A  A N G E L O U

Spread Hope and Help 
during this Season of Giving!

Ethiopia Medical Project supports the poorest elderly in

their community of Buccama. They have asked for help

to give their residents blankets and new mattresses, as

well as needed flour, oil, and soap.

When our care partners in Nangwa Village, Tanzania

visited their elderly clients to deliver needed supplies,

they noticed that some did not even have basic

essential items such as mattresses and blankets,

while others were living in very poorly-built,

dilapidated shelters. They seek our support for

buying timber and wood to reinforce the homes

(pictured at left) as well as mattresses and

blankets. 

Our care-partner in Rwanda has requested assistance

to buy kitenge, trousers, and shirts for the vulnerable

elderly in and around Kirambi, and some funds to

enable them to share a holiday meal together.

In Kenya, our care partner serves impoverished, elderly

slum-dwellers, and has asked for resources to allow

these destitute elderly to share food with loved ones

during the holiday season. 

Aniemezie A. (74) in Nigeria has remained crippled

from birth. He is unmarried and has no family of his

own. To support himself, he makes local brooms from

palm fronds which earns him about $8 per month. He

depends on neighbors and Michael's House to survive,

even more so since the price of food and goods have

increased.

We can meet these needs and more with YOUR support!




For more information about these and additional projects or

people in need, please contact us at info@michaels-house.org
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